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Dear Friends and Church Family, 
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Our Website 

Thank you for 

your prayers and support this month! 

 

-Joseph, Abbi 

& Thomas Hodges 

in Honduras 

Bible college started up again, and we’re thrilled to have 4 new students, totaling 

14 this semester. (pic. right) I’m teaching Life of David and Life Management 

right now, along with our 5 other Bible teachers. Pray with us that the Lord would 

prepare and send more laborers into His harvest. 

 

Our yearly youth camp on our property saw its record 

this year, with 289 people for the week of camp. (pic. 

right) Several accepted Christ for salvation, and several 

made life-changing commitments to the Lord. 

Baby Thomas is growing healthy and strong! Abbi’s able to stay home with him most days, and 

teaches piano at our Bible college once a week right now. 

My sister and her husband, Luke & Celina 

Nalty, spent over a month with us in 

Honduras before heading back to the US 

to finish paperwork for Mozambique. 

Pray that they’ll get their visas approved 

for moving to Mozambique in February. 

Two adult men, Alexander and Samuel, repented of their sin and trusted 

Christ for salvation in a new sector of our bus route that we are visiting. 

 

Two boys from my Sunday school, Darwin and Carlos, got baptized 

this month. (pic. left) Pray that they’ll serve in the church as they grow 

in the grace of Jesus. 

Pray for the salvation of Angel, Harold, Fabricio, Miguel, José and his son 

Leandro, Toño, Nelson, Javier, Ana Julia, Silveria, Ashley, Byron, Cindy, 

Erick, and Suami, whom we witnessed to during evangelism in Dec-Jan as well. 

Abbi and I are proud to announce that our church finally purchased a 2008 Blue Bird bus for the 

route that we’re over, so that we do not have to rent one weekly as we had done for over two years. 

Our newest bus, “Silas”, has joined our church’s current fleet with our buses Paul, Barnabas, Luke, 

and Timothy. We pray for 70 riders on “Silas” each week, and often see that many come. 

We had our second-ever kids camp, with over 

30 kids this year, and several salvations. (left) 


